
 

Middlesex Water Company 

For the week of December 21, 2020 the following tasks are anticipated for the RENEW 2020 Metuchen 
project. Please note that due to the Christmas Holiday Kiely Crews are only planning to work on Monday 
through Wednesday of next week. 
  
Service Line Installation 
  

-        Service Line Installations along Main Street  
-        Service Line Installations along Maple Avenue  
-        Service Line Installations along W Chestnut Ave 

 

 


